
 

 

 

GREATER LETABA MUNICIPALITY 

ERRATUM NO.9/2021 

AMMENDMENT OF CIDB GRADING 

Greater Letaba Municipality is making changes to the following bid numbers as advertised in the Sowetan on the 4th 
of March 2021: 

• The CIDB grading for Upgrading of LV Electricity Network to NERSA Standard GLM027/2021 to 
be changed from 1EPPE to 1EP 

• The CIDB grading for Refurbishment of HT Cable Network GLM027/2021 to be changed from 
1EPPE to 1EP 

 
The tender documents will be available at the Main Offices, 44 Botha Street, from the12th of March 2021. 
 
Enquiries: Ms. Kgatla MP or Ms. Mtebule TY @ 087 086 7471 & 087 086 7491. 
 

 

The municipality apologises for the inconvenience caused. 

 
Dr Letsoalo MB 
Acting Municipal Manager 


